
Sealed Bids subject to the conditions contained herein will be received by the Mohawk 
Valley Water Authority (MVWA), Engineering Department, up until and no later than 11:00 
A.M. local time on, Thursday, June 05, 2025 and then publicly opened and read in the 
Board’s conference room for the following, as described in the specifications: Kennedy 
Road 8” Watermain Rehabilitation. 
 
The scope of work includes the Contractor furnishing all labor, equipment, and materials 
to install a cured in place pipe (CIPP) lining for approximately 5300 linear feet of existing 8-
inch concrete lined cast-iron watermain along Kennedy Road in the Town of Marcy. Prior to 
the installation of the CIPP, the Contractor will clean and inspect the pipe. The project will 
require continued domestic and fire service throughout the duration of the work. Currently 
there are approximately 34 domestic service taps along Kennedy Road. The Contractor will 
reinstate all services, hydrants and valves upon completion of liner curing. All subsequent 
work involved in the project including but not limited to; bypass flowing, traffic control, 
compaction, excavation backfill, site restoration including topsoil/seed, pavement, 
concrete, etc.; coordination; and service replacement tracking/documentation as shown 
and described in the Contract Documents will be the responsibility of the Contractor. 
 
Electronic bidding documents may be obtained by emailing Jolie Murray at 
jmurray@mvwa.us. 
 
Proposals shall be submitted only on the forms contained herein and shall include a five 
percent (5%) bid security in the form described and shall be received only from persons 
who obtain Bid Documents from the MVWA and are duly registered on the list of bidders. 
 
The MVWA reserves the right to waive any informality and reject any and all bids.  The 
MVWA may reject any bid if in its judgment the resources, financial standing, or experience 
of the bidder justifies such rejection in view of the work to be performed.  The Board 
reserves the right to revise or amend the bidding documents prior to the date set for 
opening the bids. 
 
Packages containing bids must be sealed, marked, and addressed to the Mohawk Valley 
Water Authority, Engineering Department, Attention: Jolie Murray, 1 Kennedy Plaza, 3rd 
Floor, City Hall, Utica, New York 13502.  Packages containing bids that are delivered by 
courier (i.e., FedEx, UPS, etc.) must be delivered to the Water Authority’s Engineering 
Department, 3rd Floor Office.   
 
Any inquiries regarding details in specifications must be directed to Jeremy Fennell, Senior 
Engineer, of the MVWA, 3rd Floor, City Hall, Utica, New York at (315) 794-6416 or 
jfennell@mvwa.us. 
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